
CTE Dual Credit Consortium Memorandum of Agreement
Notice of Termination

School District

High School Address

Email Phone Number

Date:__________________

RE: CTE Dual Credit Consortium Memorandum of Agreement for years                                  .

This notice confirms that the school district listed above has elected not to participate in
Wenatchee Valley College’s Career and Technical Education (CTE) Program.

Both parties acknowledge that this decision terminates the existing Memorandum of
Agreement (MOA). Accordingly, CTE courses and associated credits will no longer be
available to students beginning 90 days from the date of this notice.

As outlined in the MOA, billing invoices are issued annually, typically in March. It is the
responsibility of the CTE Director at the High School to remain informed of all deadlines
established by Wenatchee Valley College.

Should the School District/High School wish to offer CTE courses in the future, it is their
responsibility to initiate communication with the CTE Consortium to discuss rearticulation.

High School/District Wenatchee Valley College

School District Superintendent Signature

__________________________________________

High School CTE Director Signature

__________________________________________

Wenatchee Valley College President Signature

_______________________________________________

Director of Concurrent Enrollment Signature

_______________________________________________
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